
 

 

Message from the Headteacher                        Important Dates to note… 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 

 

  

 

 

 

Good News 

 

                                                                                    Value Focus for October 

          Value for April - 

Cranfield Church of Academy Newsletter  
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 Email:  head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk    
                                                                                                   Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk 

                                                         

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

The week has been rich in learning with lots of 

Headteacher Awards in Willow Class. 

Thank you for the wonderful feedback about 

the new website. Please let me know if you 

have further suggestions for information you 

would find useful. 

Please do join me for the coffee morning next 

week- I hope to make it a regular event. 

 

Have an enjoyable Bank Holiday weekend. 

Best Wishes 

Mrs K. Yuen           

 

W/B 9
th
 May - SATs Week Year 6 

13
th
 May – School Disco 

26
th
 May – Choir Competition 

27
th
 May- Confirmation 

 

W/B 30
th

 May – Half Term 

9
th
 June – Party in the playground for the Queens’s 90

th
 Celebration 

11
th
 June – First Holy Communion 

13
th
 June -Science Week Atomic Tom Visiting school 

18
th
 June – Village Fete – School choir to sing 

23
rd

 June –Olympics Day - Sports day in the afternoon (more details to 

follow) 

1
st
 July- Y5/6 Stratford Visit 

11
th
 July – Reports to parents 

12
th
 July – Opportunity to discuss report with class teacher 

14
th
 July – Summer Production at Chipping Warden Village Hall 

15
th
 July – PTFA Barbecue 

18
th
 July - Whole school visit to The Space Centre in Leicester 

20
th
 July – Last day of term 
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“a place of educational excellence 

with Christ at its centre” 
 

Keep in contact:       Tel:  01295 660258  

Please check our website for regular updates                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Joy 

 

 

 

 Year 6 SATs Week 
From 9

th
 May our Year 6 children will be taking their SATs Tests. They 

have been working very hard and should not get worried about these.  

Please can we ask that children get plenty of rest in preparation and keep 

hydrated with lots “Brain Juice” – Water!   Any questions please do ask.                                                 

. 

Please keep all our children in your prayers  

Headteacher’s Coffee Morning 

On Tuesday 3rd May there will be an opportunity 

for parents to meet for tea and chat from 9- 

9.30am. This will be held in the Den Classroom. 

All the Condover photos will be on a slide show 

to view. Do come and join us. 

                                            

Look out for us in the Local Press! 
The news has got out about our charity work! 

 £600 has been sent to Educaid to pay for three children to attend 

school in Sierra Leone.  

 £500 to support the Helen & Douglas House Hospice which offers 

respite and care for children with life threatening illnesses. 

 CAFOD (Catholic Aid for Overseas Development) will benefit from £250 

which will help 25 children to read. 

 

 
The PTFA Disco is on Friday 13

th
 May. 

                 Helpers and cakes needed. 

          Wa      Watch out for the flyer next 

week. 

 

 

 

 

School Disco 
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